
From: Broadley, David  

Sent: 02 March 2017 16:29 
To: Kinderman, Elise - E&E 

Subject: Proposed Main Modifications to the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Part 1 - 
Core Strategy 

 
Dear Elise, 
 
I confirm Aylesbury Vale District Planning Policy has no comments it wishes to make on the 
Modifications stage of the Core Strategy. 
 
Thank you 
 
David 

 


